Speedwatch - | am unable to comment on the whole year having only recently taken over. My idea is to hold
sessions at varied times, varied locations and on varied days so that we can show all types of drivers that
Speedwatch is alive and kicking in Bentley.

Since the last Parish Council meeting on the 1st April we have held 11 sessions. Of those 6 were NIL returns.
The other 5 resulted in 41 vehicles being reported to the Police.

I should like to place on record my thanks to the 10 volunteers who make all this possible.

Cliff Daldy,
Speedwatch Coordinator.



